
      June 6, 2022 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Via Email
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Attention: Media Bureau, Video Division 

Re: KAKE-DRT, Wichita, KS (Fac. ID No. 65522) 
Notification of Resumption of Licensed Operations 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This firm is counsel to Knoxville TV LLC, licensee of the Digital Replacement Translator for 
KAKE(TV), Wichita, KS (Facility ID No. 65522) (“KAKE-DRT”). On or around May 7, 2022, the 
station was taken silent due to equipment failure. The station’s exciter stopped operating and a new 
exciter was needed. 

This letter shall serve as notification that, as of June 2, 2022, the new exciter had been 
delivered and installed and the station returned to normal, licensed operations. 

If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this matter, it is 
respectfully requested that you communicate with this office. 

Sincerely, 

Coe W. Ramsey 
cramsey@brookspierce.com
Counsel to Knoxville TV LLC

cc: Kevin Harding, FCC (via email) 
Mark Colombo, FCC (via email) 


